
 

KINDERGARTEN   NEWSLETTER 

    Hi Families! 
 

elcome to the 

beginning of 

Kindergarten for 

the 2024-2025 school year. 

 

DAILY SPECIALS 
We will be on a 6 day 

rotation between PE, music, 

technology, and library.  

Please remember to wear 

tennis shoes on your child’s 

scheduled PE days and keep 

all library books at school. 

 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES 

Please send in any school 

supplies labeled with his or her 

name on them.  Each child has 

his or her’s own desk to store 

these items in, but sometimes 

they get lost or misplaced.  If 

your child’s supplies are 

labeled, it reduces the 

confusion about the ownership 

of each item.  A wish list was 

sent home at Meet the 

Teacher.  We appreciate your 

geneosity with the wish list 

items that are needed. 

 

FIELD TRIP FEES 
Field trips will be coming this 

year! Log into Infinite Campus’ 

Parent Portal to submit your 

monetary fees so that your 

child can participate in our fun 

field trips & school activities. 

SCHOOL TIMES & 

INFORMATION 
School Office:  (480) 424-8500 

Attendance:      (480) 424-8503 

Health Office: (480) 424-8502 

Fax:         (480) 224-9271 

School Hours:  8:35am-3:05pm 

Lunch:    11:00am-11:20am 

Recess:  11:20am-11:40am 

Dismissal:    3:00pm-3:15pm 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Have questions about something 

you saw on the Newsletter?  Feel 

free to contact the Kindergarten 

Team.  Information is listed below. 

 

Ms. Kristian Burrell, Room C3 

Burrell.Kristian@cusd80.com 

(480) 424-8553 

 

Mrs. Liz Pingel, Room C4 

Pingel.Elizabeth@cusd80.com 

(480) 424-8554 

 

Ms. Jean Willey, Room C7 

Willey.Jean@cusd80.com 

(480) 424-8557 

 

Mrs. Jessica Murphy, Room C8 

Murphy.Jessica@cusd80.com 

(480) 424-8558 

 

Mrs. Lucia Oliver, Room C11 

Oliver.Lucia@cusd80.com 

(480) 424-8561 

W DON’T FORGET TO 

“LIKE” Rice School and 

Rice PTO on Facebook and 

Follow us on Instagram to 

keep up with the latest 

information and events.  

 
 

 

Return all paperwork SIGNED 

to school.  Items include, but are 

not limited to media/photo 

release, PTO volunteer, 

transportation lists, and the 

emergency form (front and back) 

 

Send in a change of clothes if 

your child has a bathroom 

accident.  We suggest sending in 

a top, bottom, socks, & 

underwear in the labeled bag 

provided at Meet the Teacher. 

 

A labeled water bottle is 

essential to keep cool and 

hydrated throughout the school 

year. This reduces distractions 

during the school day and 

maximizes the learning potential. 

Send one in each day, along with 

a healthy snack to enjoy in the 

afternoon. 

 

The classrooms can become 

chilly, so keeping a light 

jacket/sweatshirt at school can 

help stay warm with the AC. 

Important to do’s 
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